
PUBLIC NOTICE CONCERNING PROPOSED RATE INCREASE 
FALCON AREA WATER AND WASTEWATER AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to C.R.S. Section 32-1-1001(2), the Executive Board 
of Falcon Area Water and Wastewater Authority may fix or increase fees, rates, tolls, penalties, or 
charges for domestic water or sanitary sewer services provided to the District’s residents and 
property owners within or outside the boundaries of the District. Such action is being considered 
by the Executive Board of the District at a special meeting of the Board scheduled for 1:00 p.m. 
on Monday, December 16, 2024, at 2138 Flying Horse Club Drive, Colorado Springs, Colorado 
80921. 
 
Dated:  October 24, 2024 
 
      FALCON AREA WATER AND WASTEWATER  
      AUTHORITY 
      By: Jim Morley, Chairman 
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